
Minutes of the General Meeting of September 28, 2022

 President Pam Williams called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m.

 A brief business meeting of the Board followed. Board members in 
attendance were Pam Williams, John Gelber, Norma Schellberg, Bobbi 
Gordon, Mark Hester, Janice Messer, and Dick Sussman. Absent were 
Margie Barber and Mary-Lynn Dubray.

 The minutes of the August 31, 2022 business meeting were approved. 

 Due to Treasurer Margie Barber’s absence, Pam read the treasurer’s report 
as of the September 14, 2022 board meeting.

 Membership Chair Dick Sussman stated we now have about 70 dues-paying 
members. 

 As Communications Chair, Dick reminded the audience to check out our 
club website at https://qcgenealogy.com/ to see the new things he frequently 
has posted.

 Social Events Chair, Bobbi Gordon announced the Quail Creek Genealogy 
Club “Meet & Greet” social event scheduled for November 2, 2022, from 
4:00 to 7:00 p.m. in the Madera Clubhouse Copper Lounge. Appetizers will 
be served, and a cash bar will be available. Tickets are available for purchase
from Bobbi at a cost of $12.00, starting today through October 19, 2022.

 The business meeting was adjourned at 11:15 a.m.

The next General Meeting of the QCGC will be held on Wednesday, October 26, 
2022, at 11:00 a.m. in the Ocotillo/Mesquite room. Mary-Lynn will announce the 
speaker at the next Board meeting.

Member Judie Fry introduced our speaker, Alyson Smith, Director of the 
Sahuarita, Arizona Family History Center located at 17699 South Camino De Las 
Quintas in Sahuarita. She spoke to us about visiting the center and using it and the 
www.familysearch.org website for our genealogy research.  
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